BAT 'N BALL





Spring Pennant, 2011 EASTERN SUBURBS & CHURCHES T.T.A.

Message from the Committee:

Congratulations to all teams in the Grand Finals, great competition was had by all on the night.

Next season starts the week of the 3oth January, fixture books will be available early January.

Have a safe and merry Christmas and New Year and we look forward to seeing you back next year.



The AGM was held last night, Tuesday 06th December, and was well attended.

Two of our longest serving Committee members have retired from the Committee. Laura Sheppee, after 36 years, and Yvette Pindard after 20 years. The Association wishes them all the very best with life after the Committee and we hope they continue to play table tennis as long as they are able. The players at the AGM gave them a warm reception after their presentation.

Special thanks to Jeff Dever and Greg Kay for putting on a wonderful demonstration match after the AGM.

Grand Final results



A1	
Xai Jie & Cheekai Chan def Fernando Lui & Raymond Peng	21-20
A Grade	
Eley Park Wildcats def Eley Park Leopards	6-3
A Special	
Tony D'Souza & Vince Gardiner def Steve Lowe & Dianne Bridle	23-18
B Grade	
Eley Park Lions def Mitcham Baptist	6-4
AB Special	
Yeong Neoh & Bob Ko def Mike Manczak & Peter Freeman	22-10
C	
Eley Park Cheetahs def St Philips	6-2
C Special	
Syd Rose & Judy James def Mike Manzcak & Levant Aykanat	21-12
D	
Highwaymen Blue def St Philips	6-0
	- -